
From: Taylor, Richele
To: JoAnn Turnquist <JoAnn@yourfoundation.org>

Ebony Perkins <Ebony@yourfoundation.org>
CC: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>

Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 10/25/2016 4:37:13 PM

Subject: Numbers and Nucor

JoAnn,
 
Just confirming that you will be at press conference tomorrow before 10 for the check from Nucor.  As I mentioned 
they wanted you to provide remarks like you did at the prior press conference. 
 
Also, copying Ebony to make sure we will get updated totals today.  We need to provide them for the press 
conference tomorrow morning.   
 
Thanks so much!
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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